
                                                                                             02/08/18!!
Dear Mr. Rene Stucky,!!
I am writing to protest and ask for hearings for the two injection well permits by RJM 
Company in Barton County:!!
Doll Lease Well No. 3 330 FSL 1860 FWL; located in the SW/4 of the Sec.27 Twp.18S 
R. 11W!
and!
Riedl Lease and Well No 1 2640 FSL 330 FEL; located in Sec.10 Twp.17S R.14W!!
As a lifelong resident of Kansas, I believe the fragile ecosystem and our North American 
migratory birds should be protected at all costs in Cheyenne Bottoms Wildlife Area. !
This wildlife area is owned by the public, so I have legal standing as a Kansan.!
These 2 wells would be within 10 miles of these wetlands. The risk of spills or 
contamination from the disposal of highly toxic wastewater and the risk of earthquakes 
by the oil and gas industry is not worth the applicant’s profit interest.!!
I respectfully request you deny these permits.!
Sincerely,!
Vera Wallace!!!!!!!
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